
January 21, 1999

Richard R. Smith, CPPA
Basloe, Levin and Cuccaro, Ltd.
126 Business Park Drive
P.O. Box 179
Utica, New York 13503

Dear Richard,

It is with much gratitude that we acknowledge and thank you and Mark Parkinson for
the generous contribution of your justly earned commission on the St. Thomas More
Church account.

In the official accounting of the proceeds to our Bishop, His Excellency, The Most
Reverend Clarence Kelly of the Society of Saint Pius V in Oyster Bay, NY, both your
names and that of your company were credited with this charitable gift.

As always, the claim was handled with the utmost efficiency, friendliness and
professionalism, for which you and your company are noted, compliments of Mark
Parkinson.

I can assure you Rich and Mark that this will not be forgotten.

Once again, thank you from the “poorest little church” in the area.

Sincerely,

Peter and Jeanne Irving


